

Residents : Business : Visitors : Government : Office of the Mayor



# NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION

Home

About TLC

### Taxi of Tomorrow

TLC Rules and Local Laws

Court Administration

Passenger Information

Licensing

Safety & Emissions

Industry Information

Commission Meetings

#### TLC News

- Proposed Rules
- Newly-Passed Rules
- TLC Regulatory Agenda -Fiscal Year 2011
- Average Medallion Prices
- Photo Gallery
- Industry Notices
- Press Releases
- Public Notices
- Informational Presentations
- Testimony
- Newsletters
- Sign up for official e-mail updates, news and Industry Notices from the TLC

Current Licensees

**Employment Opportunities** 

FAQ

Contact / Visit TLC

TLC Site Map

SEARCH TLC

# INDUSTRY INFORMATION | INDUSTRY NOTICES

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Industry Notice #00-17 April 2000

## MAYOR'S OFFICE ESTABLISHES LIVERY DRIVERS RELIEF FUND

The Mayor's Community Assistance Unit has established a relief fund to assist the families of murdered livery drivers. The fund, announced recently by Mayor Rudolph W. Giuliani, Taxi and Limousine Commission Chairperson Diane McGrath-McKechnie, and Community Assistance Unit Commissioner Rosemarie O'Keefe, was created to help grief-stricken families defray funeral costs and other expenses.

Those wishing to assist these families should make checks out to "Livery Relief Fund," and send them to:

Livery Relief Fund C/O Mayor's Community Assistance Unit 51 Chambers Street, Room 630 New York, N.Y. 10007.